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Dear Fellow Educator,     
 

The Philippine Educational Measurement and Evaluation Association (PEMEA) is pleased to invite 
you and your colleagues to the National Convention on Educational Measurement and Evaluation 
(NCEME) 2015. It will be held on September 25 to 26, 2015 at the Manila Grand Opera Hotel, 
Doroteo Jose, Manila. 
  
The theme of this conference is“21

st
 Century Student Assessment Across Levels and Disciplines”. 

The conference aims for teacher educators, basic education teachers, test administrators and other 
education stakeholders to: (1) acquire knowledge and understanding of student assessment across 
levels and disciplines; (2) engage in a discussion on the different kinds of assessment in the 21

st
 

century; (3) share best practices related to classroom assessment; and (4) establish linkages with 
professionals in the field of measurement and evaluation. The convention will cover topics on 
assessing 21

st
 century skills, K to 12 assessment framework, diagnostic, formative, summative, 

mother-tongue based, and outcomes-based assessment. 
 
International and local measurement and assessment experts were invited to be the Resource 
Persons in this conference. DepEd and CHED endorsement for the convention will be made available. 
 
The registration fee for PEMEA members is Php3,000.00 for early bird until September 1, 2015 and 
Php 3,500.00  for on-site registrants. The fee for non-PEMEA members but early bird registrants until 
August 30, 2015 is Php3,500.00 while on-site registrants is charged of Php 4,000.00. Registration fee 
includes conference materials, lunch and snacks during the conference. Membership fee for PEMEA 
is Php 500.00 that covers the journal, newsletter and ID card.  
 
Early bird registrants can pay through bankwith this account:  

Name of Account:  PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL MEASUREMENT AND  
                                   EVALUATION ASSOCIATION 
Account Number:   004103-0466-32 
Bank:                         Bank of the Philippine Islands 
Branch Address:      Masangkay-Mayhaligue 

To acknowledge payment, please scan your bank deposit receipt with your full name, school, and cell 
phone number and send to pemea2008@yahoo.com.  
 
For more information about the conference, you may inquire through Mr. Alejandro Ibanez, PEMEA 
Secretariat, in his mobile phone at 0906 472 1194 or email: secretariat.pemea@teachers.org. 
Reservations to attend the convention can be sent to 0915 590 9925. You may directly coordinate 
with the hotel venue for the discounted overnight stay. 
 
Together, let us further raise the quality of Philippine education through quality assessment and 
evaluation. Thank you. 
 
All the best, 

 
  
 
Carlo Magno, PhD.                                 Marilyn Balagtas, PhD. 

Chairman and President                            Vice President and Program Chair 
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